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Where is my Motor?

Testing motors from the MCC is ideal to give a complete health assessment of the power circuit and motor. If the testing indi-
cates an open circuit, a visual inspection of the motor is recommended. If you send data indicating an open circuit to our tech-
nical support department they will ask you to verify that the motor is connected. Don’t be surprised if your visual inspection
results in your comment, “Where is my motor?”

So, if you have an open circuit indication, before sending the data in for review make sure your motor has not been removed for
service.

You are invited to submit an Electric Motor Testing Tip of your own and receive a free PAMA mug or hat if we publish it! Contact

Lou at 813-621-6463 ext. 126 or lou@pdma.com.
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